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February Meeting 

 The February meeting will be held on the Tuesday February 7
th

.   

The meeting will be called to order at 7:30 pm at the North Park Community 

Center on Novak Road in Grafton, OH.   

Click on the above link. 

 

 

January “Gun Table” Drawing 
 The “Gun Table” prize is a $100 gift card from Fin, Feather, and Fur 

Outfitters. 

 
Membership Renewals 

It is almost that time again.  Renewals for 2017 must be received by February 

28, 2017.  Renewals are $75.  After February 28, the cost goes up to $125. 

Click on the above link. 

 

Membership Badges 
 Remember, we have enacted a new rule that you MUST SHOW your current 

membership badge when seeking permission to hunt. 

 Please contact a board member if you have any issues with the new badges.  

Phone numbers and some e-mail info are on the first page of the newsletter. 

 

Ohio Division of Wildlife Survey 
 The Ohio Division of Wildlife is asking for input through a survey of deer 

hunters. Take less than 5 minutes and let your voice be heard. 

Click on the above link. 

 
Ohio Division of Wildlife Open Houses 

Open Houses are open and public participation is encouraged. Anyone 

interested in providing input and participating in Ohio’s professional wildlife 

management process is welcome.   

Fish and wildlife biologists along with law enforcement officers will be on 

hand to answer questions and receive comments. 

Open houses will be held from 12:00 pm - 3:00 pm on Saturday, March 4, 2017. 

 Read the proposals HERE. 

 
Youth Hunt 
 On Saturday, December 31, 2016, we held our first youth pheasant hunt.  

Since this was our first such event, we kept participation low and centered around our 

junior members. 
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 We started with shooting some clay pigeons, the youngsters then hunted cock pheasants.  

Chili, hot chocolate and other goodies were served. 

 A big “Thank You” goes out to Farmer Member Randy Nemitz for hosting this event.  

We look forward to expanding on this event, most likely in October 2017. 
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